LEXINGTON AVENUE,
K1 SC0, NEW YORK
Kisco 6-511717

—

Aug. 19, 1958

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, PA.

Dear Mr. Geary:

This 1s to confirm your.reception of WVIP on Aug. 9, 1958
from T:49 to 8:00 PM.

Thank you very much for your very fine reception report.
If you are ever in the WVIP ares please drop ine.

Very truly yours,

Ernest Machanic
Chief Engineer



